PUBLIC WORKS DEPARTMENT
B.C. BOX 370
CASTLE ROCK, WA 98611
{360) 274-7478

—  Gateway te Wit. St. Felews =
PUBLIC NOTICE

DATE: November 5, 2019

PROJECT: Dougherty Drive NE Water Main Pavement Replacement Project
START DATE: Thursday, November 7, 2019 (Weather permitting)
DURATION: Wil start at 8:30 am. Estimated to be completed by 3:00 pm

NATURE OF THE WORK: Replace pavement and pave driveway approaches
associated with the Dougherty Drive NE Water Main Replacement Project

AFFECTED AREAS OF LIMITED DRIVEWAY ACCESS:
® 390 Dougherty Drive NE (East Village Apartments)
® Peper’s 49er Restaurant

® McDonald’s Restaurant

® Rocket Chevron

& Walsh Avenue NE

DRIVEWAY CLOSURES: Some access will be available during paving of driveways
and Walsh Ave. NE; however there might be times of limited use during these hours.
As always, we will do our best to get the driveway back open ASAP.

CONTACT INFORMATION: Contact the Castle Rock Public Works Department if you
have any questions or concerns. Contact options are as follows:

Email: crpwd@ci.castle-rock.wa.us

Phone: 360-274-7478

ADDITIONAL INFORMATION: We will try to keep you informed of any changes to this
information. You may also check our web site at: www.ci.castle-rock.wa.us



